BOARD OF SELECTMEN TOWN OF PEMBROKE, NH NOVEMBER 14, 2020 at 10 AM

Present: Chairperson Ann Bond, Selectman Michael Crockwell, Selectman Karen Yeaton

Excused: Selectman Sandy Goulet; Selectmen Richard Bean

Staff: Town Administrator David Jodoin; VJ Ranfos (DPW Director)

Residents/Abutters: William and Mary Lou Evans (Property owners); Carol Bertsimas, Ayn Whytemnare, Ammy Heiser, Tina Parris, Rosemarie Michaud, Dan Boyer, Peter Correy, Patrick Tierney

I. Call to Order:

Chairman Ann Bond called the meeting to order at 10:02 AM and opened the Public Hearing. The purpose of this meeting is to hear a presentation from Mr. Evans on his proposed elderly housing project.

The Board walked the site and the roadway on Beacon Hill while Mr. Evans explained the project.

Motion to continue the hearing by Selectmen Crockwell, seconded by Selectmen Yeaton.

The Board continued the public hearing to Monday November 16th at 6:30 PM at Town Hall. Residents are encouraged to attend or to send comments to the Chairman of the Board of Selectmen.

II. Adjourn:

Selectman Crockwell made a motion to adjourn at 11:00 AM. Selectman Yeaton seconded the motion and it was approved unanimously.

Ann Bond, Chairman